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Taxation is Out of Control in this state.  Residents can't take anymore.  If this 

measure is passed, the cost of goods and services will go up even more.  Everything 

is so expensive already.  Many people and businesses will be forced to leave the 

state in order to survive.  Find a way to cut some costs and give up some of the 

projects on the table.  It is time to become more fiscally responsible for the residents 

of Oregon.  DO NOT PASS THIS BILL 


